
Primrose Hill Primary School 
 Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 
 Tel:   020 7722 8500   
 ​admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk   
 www.primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 

   
Wednesday 10th June 2020 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you so much for your child’s entry to the Science at Home Challenge this                             
term. We have been so impressed with everyone’s hard work - there are definitely                           
lots of future scientists at Primrose Hill!  
 
As Mireille spoke to you on the phone, we are so happy to announce that your                               
child is one of the six winners- well done! We will be in touch once we receive the                                   
prize and you or someone from your family can collect it from school.  
 
As Mireille mentioned to you, your child’s entry will be displayed on the Regents                           
High website along with your first name, year group and school and a screen shot                             
of their entry. This will be part of ‘The Great Science Share’ and seen by lots of                                 
people within Camden and beyond!  
 
We are also hoping to share the entries and videos on our secure Youtube Channel                             
and our website.  
 
If you ​would not like any of this information to be shared online, please get in                               
touch with the school via email or phone to let us know. 
0207 722 8500  
admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, you can speak to one of us by getting in                                 
touch with the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Sophie Keating & Mireille Alwan 

Science Leader & Year 3 Teacher and Assistant Head Teacher  
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